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TOPIC -----------------------------------------------------------

This article contains the Apple Video Player ReadMe file.

DISCUSSION ------------------------------------------------------

Important Information About Apple Video Player
==============================================

This document provides important information about the Apple Video Player
software. You may want to print this document and keep it with your manuals.
Most of this information is not in the documentation. If you have questions that
are not answered in this document, refer to the manuals that came with your
computer.

After you finish reading this document, you can close it by clicking the small
box at the upper left of the document window, by typing Command-Q, or by
selecting Quit from the File menu.

Video Quality
=============

Video viewing  and video capture is supported in window sizes of up to 640 x 480
pixels.  For the highest-quality video and TV viewing, use the standard video
window sizes (Smallest, Normal, or Largest) in Apple Video Player's Windows
menu. If you choose to customize the window size (by choosing Other in the
Windows menu), the image's resolution may decrease.

In addition, video resolution is optimized when you view the Apple Video Player
video window on the monitor connected to the monitor port on your Macintosh. You
can drag the video window to a secondary monitor (connected to an expansion
card), but the image resolution will decrease.

Hot Key and MacroMedia Director
===============================

The Apple Video Player application program allows you to use a keyboard
shortcut, called a "hot key," to open and quit the program, and to switch
between Apple Video Player and any other open programs. However, due to a minor
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incompatibility problem with MacroMedia Director, the Apple Video Player hot key
doesn't work when MacroMedia Director is open.

If you are installing Apple Video Player for the first time, no hot key is
defined.  You can set one using the Hot Key item in the Setup Menu.  If you are
replacing a previous version of Apple Video Player, the hot key setting is
retained in the Apple Video Player Preferences file.

Closed Captioning
=================

If you have a TV tuner card, the Apple Video Player application program can
display closed captions for TV channels that provide them. However, in order for
closed captions to be visible, the video window size must be set to Normal Size
or greater.  Also, for best results, networking or printing should not be active
when close captioning is selected.

Capturing Movies
================

Likewise, for best results, networking or printing should not be active when you
are recording video from either television or an alternate video source.
Virtual memory should also be turned off when capturing video for best results.

Forgetting Your Password
========================

If you can't remember your password, you may reset the password by removing the
Apple Video Player Prefs file.  To remove the Apple Video Player Prefs file,
quit Apple Video Player and move the Apple Video Player Prefs file to the Trash.
 The Apple Video Player Prefs file is located in the Preferences folder, which
is in the System Folder.
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